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 MAHEU & MAHEU INC.

WASP & HORNET KILLER

KILLS WASPS, HORNETS, BEES 
PRESSURIZED CONTACT AND RESIDUAL SPRAY.

DOMESTIC

285g

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG.NO. 22999 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: 

PYRETHRINS                                          .050%
    PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE                                 0.100%         

  N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE               0.166%
PROPOXUR                                           0.500%

WARNING 

EXPLOSIVE       FLAMMABLE 

MAHEU & MAHEU INC.
 710, RUE BOUVIER, SUITE 195
 QUEBEC, QC

G2J 1C2 
TEL.: (418) 623-8000

DIRECTION FOR USE: Shake well before use.  Hold container
approximately 30 cm from surface being sprayed and spray until wet. 
Spray outside surfaces of screens, doors, window frames, foundations,
patios, light fixtures and other places where insects may alight, or
congregate and enter.  If reinfestation occurs, repeat applications
as necessary.  KEEP PETS AND CHILDREN AWAY FROM SURFACE UNTIL DRY.

WASP AND HORNET NESTS: Releases a fine spray that allows treatment of
nests from one meter away.  Treat at night or late evening when



insects are inside the nest.  Apply spray with 2 - 3 seconds bursts
directly into the nest opening so that the liquid contacts the inside
of the nest.  If unable to spray directly into the nest, a heavy
residual spray around and into the opening where insects gain
entrance will eventually eliminate the pests.  Repeat as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  FLAMMABLE.  Contents
under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate.  Do not expose to
temperatures over 50EC.  Do not use near open flame. Do not smoke
while using.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin or clothing.  Do not
spray towards eyes.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed
through the skin.  Avoid breathing of spray mist and use with
adequate ventilation.  Do not use as a space spray.  Remove pets
before spraying.

FIRST AID: If on skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, rinse
with plenty of water.  If irritation persists, consult a physician. 
If accidently ingested obtain immediate medical attention.  Propoxur
is a mild cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set
out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this product
and accepts the product under that condition.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure, then wrap and dispose in household garbage.  Do not
puncture or incinerate.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or
assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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